
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Music Ambassadors  

Our Music ambassadors are a group of children who act as passionate 

advocates for the power of music in our lives. They help to promote a 

range of classical, contemporary and popular music across the school. 

They listen and encourage children to feel confident about creating 

and performing music. The Music Ambassadors regularly meet with 

the staff music team, to discuss and share new ideas and plan musical 

events during the year.  

  

Music ambassadors support singing assemblies by leading songs and 

singing games. They attend termly meetings and play an active part in 

choosing songs for school events. 

 

 

• Promote music across the school 

• Make music inclusive for all children 

• Check music equipment and monitoring instruments 

• Enjoy learning and finding out about music new and old. 

• Organise music competitions and events 

• Choose and manage music and hymns to be played in 
assemblies  

• Encourage and supporting others to play and perform 

• Compere at orchestral concerts 

• Set up music for assemblies and other events 
 

“We are the music makers, and we are the dreamers of dreams” – 

Arthur O’Shaughnessy 

Our music ambassadors promote musical learning and performance 

throughout the school. They encourage and support the younger year 

groups during singing assemblies and are often committed members 

of the St. Aloysius Choir. They take on a position of responsibility to 

make sure that there is a thriving culture of music across the school. 

 


